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English


In our narrative work we will look at The Owl Who was Afraid of the Dark and write our own stories based on its key themes.  


We will explore Dougal’s Deep Sea Diary before creating our own action-packed underwater diaries! In our grammar work we use the past tense and explore different sentences types - statements, questions and exclamations.








Maths


In Maths we are having a daily focus on mental arithmetic including the 2x, 5x, and 10x tables. We will be dividing by grouping and by sharing. Our work on 2D and 3D shapes includes counting their sides, edges, faces and vertices. In statistics we will be making block graphs and interpreting information presented.











Topic


In Geography this half term, we will be finding on a map and naming the countries of the UK and their capital cities as well as the seas that surround the UK.  We will think about what makes us British. We will also be comparing Leeds to Gold Coast in Australia, looking at both the physical and human features in both. We will be celebrating the heritages of the UK Australia and other countries in our International Food Afternoon– details to follow soon!  





Important Dates


Class Assembly – Thursday 5th March





We will be visiting St Mary’s Church to learn about the Christian ceremony of baptism as part of our RE learning on how new life is welcomed in different religions and cultures – date to follow. 


 





Science


In our Topic work on Humans and Other Animals, we will learn that animals, including humans, have offspring which grow into adults. We will explore the basic things that all animals need to survive (water, food and air). We will also recap on the importance for humans of exercise, healthy eating and good hygiene. 





Our Art and DT project this half term links in with both our Science and our Geography work as we will be designing and making Australian animal puppets.





Key Days


Monday – Spellings given out and will be tested in school on Friday.





Wednesday - Reading books given out. 





Tuesday – PE: Please make sure all PE kit is named!





Please note wherever possible we try to do PE outside even when the weather is not so great. Please ensure the children have suitable clothing and footwear for taking part in PE outdoors in the winter months. 





Friday- Reading books and homework given out.











Home Help and Homework Routine


It would be great if you could read with your child at home on a regular basis.





We would be most grateful if you could practise the 2x, 5x, 10x and 3x tables at home – don’t forget TT Rock Stars and Mathletics too!





Daily practice of spellings is vital to the development of your child’s reading and writing and your help is greatly appreciated in this.
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